3/29/2016 Submission to the review of alcohol - Liquor Law Review

Submission to the review of alcohol

Carol Tasker |

Thu 24/03/2016 8:04 PM

To:Liquor Law Review <liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Please don't go back on your alcohol laws that places very modest limits on hours and availability of alcohol. | am an educator of
42 years, and have seen over the years the permanent brain damage and impaired cognitive function as a result of alcohol use
and abuse. More recent research indicates that neuron pathways are still developing in the early twenties, thus the less
opportunities for alcohol consumption the better the possibilities for optimal brain function of our children and grandchildren.
Let's work together to protect our nation's most precious and valuable heritage - the thinking abilities of the next generation.
Regards,

Carol Tasker

Community supporter
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